
GENESIS ELECTRONICS RECYCLING

Company Announcement: Former Employee Termination
Notice

We would like to inform all our customers and partners that a former employee, Richard [Last

Name], has been officially terminated from our company due to misconduct. Richard was

dismissed for theft and unauthorized actions that compromised the integrity of our website,

email accounts, and Google Maps business profile. We have taken legal action, and the case

is currently under court proceedings. Please be aware that the previous website

(www.genesisrecyclingco.net) has been permanently closed. Our official new website is

www.genesiselectronicsrecyclingco.com. For any inquiries, please contact us only via our

official phone numbers: +1 (720) 881-7238 or +1 (720) 761-8447. Our business address

remains at 2045 S Valentia St, Unit 14 & 15, Denver, CO 80231. Please stay updated by

checking our website’s announcements. If anyone contacts you claiming to be from our

company using other numbers or websites, please verify with us directly. We are here to

assist you sincerely.


